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I support making April Oregon's Native Plant Appreciation Month.  Native plants play 

a crucial role in maintaining Oregon's biodiversity and ecological balance.  Native 

plants are more sustainable -- they are adapted to Orefon's climate and therefore 

require less water, fertilizers and pesticides.  Native plants have aesthetic, historic 

and cultural value. 


